
TRICENTENNIAL WREATH 
 

 
 

In celebration of the holidays, the 
300th has contributed a special 
Tricentennial Wreath to the Red 
Mill's Festival of Trees being held 
between November 28 and 
December 7.   

All decorated wreaths and trees 
will be auctioned off (see their 
website at www.theredmill.org for 
details).   

The 300th wreath features the 
official seals of all 26 municipalities, 

our lapel pins on the ribbon, a mini county flag and our large official logo in the 
middle which is a cleverly place t-shirt!  

A special shout out to super volunteers Ann Marie Queeney, Kendra Schroeder 
and Ceil Covino for their above and beyond help on this project 

http://www.theredmill.org/�

